
7. PASSENGER TRANSPORT PLAN – REVIEW PROCESS  
 

Officer responsible Author 
Energy and Transport Planner Passenger 
Transport 

Alex Campbell, Telephone 365-3828 

 
 The purpose of this report is to update the Committee on the programme for the Passenger Transport 

Plan review. 
 
 The following is the summary of the review process. 
 
 •  The Draft Passenger Transport Plan will be publicly available on 24 September. 
 •  Draft Passenger Transport Plan published on web with submissions/feedback facility 
 •  Pointer story in Living Here special RLTS issue 
 
 15 October Living Here October issue: Back page feature (full page), including contacts for 

more information and response coupon  
 
 2 November  Submissions close 
  Feedback incorporated into final Passenger Transport Plan 
 
 Copies of the Draft Plan will be available at the meeting. 
 
 Recommendation: That the update report on the Passenger Transport Plan Review be 

received. 


